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I write today to express my support for LD 2283 to increase our ability to more 
readily remove firearms from those who are a danger to themselves or others. I 
believe this is an essential piece of the cornucopia of gun safety laws that must be 
enacted in order to prevent further gun violence in our otherwise peaceful state. 


